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THE RECORD OF THE PROCEEDINGS OF THE GOVERNING BODY 

CITY OF CHETOPA, KANSAS 

February 26, 2015 

 The Chetopa City Council met in special session for the specific purpose of conducting 

interview with applicant for the city supervisor position and hold discussion of electric rates on 

Thursday, February 26, 2015 at 7:00 p.m., at City Hall. 

 

PRESIDING:  Mayor Ron Wood. 

 

PRESENT:  Council Members/Gary Bryant, Terry Robison, Jim Cooper and Carthen Nash.  Pat 

Blaich and Joey Midgett were not present. 

 

ALSO PRESENT:  Clerk/Toni A. Crumrine, Debbie Darnell and William J. Carter. 

 

 Mayor Wood called the meeting to order. 

 Motion by Cooper, second by Bryant to enter into Executive Session to discuss non-

elected personnel with mayor, council and William Carter present for a period of 15 minutes 

with session ending at 7:22 p.m. 

Entered: 7:07 p.m.      Returned: 7:22 p.m. 

 Mayor Wood called the meeting back to order and no action was taken from executive 

session.  (Carter left). 

 Discussion was held on electric rates with Darnell presenting information on the revenue 

that was generated with the 10% electric rate increase and what the transfers to other funds are 

used for.  No action will be taken on a rate adjustment until the reading dates are in line with 

Empire’s reading dates and then rates and revenues will be reviewed again at that time. 

 Motion by Bryant, second by Nash to adjourn.   

 

Seal 

              

        Mayor 

       

 City Clerk 


